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4th June 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Primary School Leavers Mass at Clifton Cathedral on Thursday 19th June 2025 at 11am 

 

The children from Y6 have been invited to join together with children across the Diocese in a special 

leavers Mass.  Thank you to Mrs Batten, Mrs Faulkner, Mrs Hill, Mrs Pinnock, Mrs Wooldridge and 

Mrs Wright who are providing transport.  Other parents can attend the Mass but will have to make 

their own way there and will sit in a special designated area.  We will return to school after Mass to 

have a picnic and games afternoon. 

 

Children should wear winter school uniform (white shirt - long or short sleeves but no polo shirts; 

gold tie; grey trousers/skirt) and they will require a packed lunch/drink for our picnic on the school 

field.  No leavers hoodies.  Please can you also ensure that the children bring light rainwear and/or a 

sunhat and sun cream dependent on the weather.  Children can change into trainers once we return to 

school if they wish for their games.    

 

Please return the slip below by Monday 9th June at the latest. 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

ST JOSEPH’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL                      Clifton Mass Slip - JK 

Delete as appropriate*   

 

*I do/do not give permission for my child............................................................to take part in the Leavers’ 

Mass at Clifton Cathedral on 19th June 2025.    

 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………… Parent/Carer  
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